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Clamp-Alert Press Release 

 

 

On Friday November 29th, 2013, Clamp Alert, a free App for anyone who wants to 

attempt to avoid getting parking tickets or clamped ever again, will be unleashed into 

the smart phone marketplace.  

 

The concept is simple; we want to create a Clamp Alert Community, where users can 

help each other to avoid parking tickets and clamping.  

 

The App functionality is two fold, 

firstly you can set your app to park, 

and this will tag your GEO location. 

(Your park is now set) 

 

Secondly other Clamp Alert users, 

when they see clampers or parking 

wardens can open the app and hit 

"report", this will then send immediate 

notifications to people who have set 

the clamp alert app to park, in that 

location.  

 

It can potentially save us all a tremendous amount of heartbreak and money over 

many years from unfair clamping or sneaky parking tickets.  

  

Clamp Alert will be available on Apple’s AppStore and Androids Google Play Store 

on Friday November 29th, 2013. We hope you will all join The Clamp Alert 

Community. 

 

Visit the Clamp Alert Web Site to see more. 

 

Visit our social channels for more up to date info and interaction.  

 

Facebook Twitter Google+ 

http://clampalert.com/
https://www.facebook.com/ClampAlert
https://twitter.com/Clampalertapp
https://plus.google.com/100882631341313908743
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Should you have any queries or media requests please do not hesitate in contacting 

The Clamp Alert Team at clampalert@yahoo.com or call us at (00353) 873563449. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Keith Butler 
Keith Martin Butler  

CEO  

Clamp Alert 

mailto:clampalert@yahoo.com

